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Dry Bulk Freight Futures – Fee Waiver Thursday 16th and Friday 17th 

November 2017 

Leipzig, 2017-11-14 

 

 

Dear trading participant, 

 

EEX would like to advise that a short term waiver of all trading and clearing fees will be 

applied to transactions in Dry Bulk Freight Futures on Thursday 16th and Friday 17th 

November 2017. Fees will return to normal on Monday 20th November 2017. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact EEX Sales if you have any questions or require more 

information. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

EEX Freight Team 

 
Contact: 
 
EEX Global Commodity Sales – London 
T +44 207 862 7555 
freight@eex.com 
 
EEX Global Commodity Sales - Singapore 
T +65 6206 9828 (CLTX) 
freight@eex.com       
          

 


